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headquarters from the Chicago area to Lawrence, Kansas, and
by the written and vocal efforts by Midwest members relating
to other national issues.

Another happening was that Ed Smith, Deerpath Golf Course,
who had served as first Vice President in 1974, and was in line
to be President in 1975 volunteered to step aside so that Mike
Bavier could be Midwest President in 1975 and would have a
stronger resume to run on a national level. This was certainly
a generous and unselfish act by Ed Smith.

I would like to acknowledge the assistance given me in this
endeavor by Mike Bavier and Fred Opperman.

MORE 1954 OMISSIONS & CORRECTIONS
by Pete Vandercook

Among Father/Son Superintendents 1954-1994, I should have
added the name Kroon - sorry Ben and Bob.

I also stated that Frank Dinelli was at North Shore when I
should have said Northmoor - another slip of the pen.

"April, May and June"
Our Springtime Girl's are back to Sing,

Providing, Green Grass, Leaves and Flowers.
I find it's great being Propman of sorts,

At times providing an April shower.
Golfers as well as Courseworkers enjoy Spring's Fling

And enjoy getting lost for hours.
Kenneth R. Zanzig

PRE-REGISTRA TION/PRE-PA YMENT POLICY

All MAGCS meetings will require pre-registration and pre-payment.

Four weeks prior to the meeting the MAGCS Executive Secretary will send

out a letter to all MAGeS members announcing the meeting. The letter will

consist of a returnable portion to be sent back along with payment to the

MAGeS office.

The meeting announcement will also be published in the Bull Sheet. A

returnable portion will be published that can be mailed to the MAGCS office.

More than one meeting may be in a given Bull Sheet, depending on the

meeting dates.

All pre-payment and pre-registration information must be received by the

Executive Secretary four calendar days prior to the meeting date.

For golf events, a ten dollar late fee will be assessed to anyone

registering on the day of the event and they will not be eligible for any golf

prizes.

For non-golf meetings and those attending dinner only at golf meetings, a

five dollar late fee will be assessed to anyone registering on the day of the

event.

The Executive Secretary will call all late registrants and/or anyone who

registered after the field is filled.

There will be no refund for any pre-payment except if the field is filled.

All fees will be determined by the Chairman of The Arrangements

Commit~.

Since 1930

A Tradition
More than 60 years of

complete, dependable and
economical tree senJice.

Nels J. Johnson Tree Experts, Inc.
Nels J. Johnson, Jr.

President
Karl G. Johnson

Vice President

Fully Insured
Main Office: 912 Pitner Avenue, Evanston, IL 60202

Telephone: (708) 475-1877
Fax: (708)475-0037
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